
Updates 

Sound System Upgrade 


“Each one must give as he has decided in his heart, not 
reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver” 
(2 Corinthian 9:7). 


Our fundraiser for the sound system upgrade has officially 
ended. Through your generosity, we were able to raise 
$15,115.00 for the upgrade. Praise the Lord! Thanks to those of 
you who contributed to this fundraising campaign. We’re about 
halfway through the installation. The new soundboard, 
subwoofer, and on-stage monitors are all connected. The only 
thing left to install are the acoustic panels on the walls to 
dampen the echo. We are looking to have those installed on a 
Saturday in mid-August. When the time comes, we will ask for 
some volunteer help. The more volunteers we have, the faster 
the installation will go. Please stay tuned for more details. Once 
again, I thank God for your generosity. We received more than 
we expected. This will be a tremendous help in covering the 
costs. May Eastwood Baptist Church be a place where Christ is 
proclaimed faithfully and clearly for all to hear. 


With love for you all, 


Pastor Steve Kim


Looking Ahead 


Sunday, August 6: Pastor Barry Usher will be preaching.


Sunday, August 13: Pastor Alex Bloomfield will be preaching.


Sunday, August 20: Eastwood Family Picnic, Pinafore Park, 12:30 
PM (details to follow)


Saturday August 26: Krobel Baby Shower, 2:00 PM (details to 
follow)


This Week

Sunday, July 23


Worship Service 10:30 AM


Tuesday, July 25

Women of Power 9:30-11:30 AM


Thursday, July 27

Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM


Sunday, July 30

Worship Service 10:30 AM 


Prayer Meeting 3:00-4:00 PM


Office Hours This Week

Monday-Thursday 8:30 AM-3:00 PM


Closed Friday


Fundraiser 


Donations can be e-transferred to 
fundraiser@eastwoodchurch.ca or dropped off at 


the church office in an envelope labelled "Day Camps”.


Volunteers


We are in desperate need of volunteers. At the moment, we do 
not have enough volunteers to run camps in August as 

scheduled. If you have any availability, please sign up at the 
Welcome Centre or speak with Liam Wiltsie.


